
SO-PV REPORT 

11 FEB 2016 

Upon assuming the duties of SO-PV on 4 FEB 2016, the following has been done: 

A) All FSO-PV in Division 10 have been contacted and given my contact information 

B) Requested from all FSO-PV in the Division to provide me with a list of their current 

PV’s and their status 

C) Requested from all FSO-PV in the Division that they provide me with a current list of 

their Partners 

D) Requested that I receive regular reporting on PV visits 

E) Issued an invitation to all FSO-PV that they attend a PV/VE class being presented at 

Station Oak Island and taught by Peter Urgola with assistance from SO-VE David 

Tester and myself.  Invitation was to be extended to all existing PV and those wanting 

to become PV.  Class is to be held 18 FEB from 0830 to 1600 hours 

Respectively Submitted 

Henry Lee Garvin 

SO-PV 

FSO-PV 

1248837    


